
Welcome to the July Barne Barton newsletter

Fun Day
In the last Barne Barton newsletter news we 
let you know we are holding a fun day on 8 
July from 2.30pm-5.30pm at Tamar View. 
We hope to see lots of you there!

There will be a range of fun activities on the 
day such as:

•	Balloon modelling and 
magic show with Billy Wiz

•	Arts and crafts

•	Free Face Painting

•	Free BBQ for residents 
(with proof of address)

We appreciate this project has taken longer 
than we had hoped to get underway so as 
a thank you for your patience, we will be 
offering you the opportunity to sign up for a 
free paint pack to decorate your home with 
and will also be offering you the chance to 
book an appointment with a handyperson 
service.
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Handyperson service
The handy person service will be on the 
estate for two weeks and appointments are 
on a first come, first served basis. They will 
be able to do some small jobs for you that 
wouldn’t normally be completed by CBS as a 
repair.

Here are some of the services the 
handyperson will be able to provide:

•	Fit new taps bought by the tenant

•	Fix or fit a new toilet seat

•	Fit toilet roll holders

•	Hang a shower rail

•	Hang mirrors and pictures

•	Put up a shelf

•	Change a light bulb

•	Fit curtain poles

•	Put together flat pack furniture

•	Small plaster repairs in readiness for 
decoration

There will be a ‘handyperson corner’ at the 
event so for more information please come 
to talk to us about your requirements. CBS 
will also be at the event and will be able to 
advise if any jobs should be reported as a 
repair instead and to help you do that.

Paint pack
A paint pack entitles you to receive paint and 
the other items like brushes, rollers, masking 
tape and dust sheets that you will need to 
decorate your home. You will be able to 
choose enough equipment and paint to do 
one room, or several.

If you would like to receive a free paint pack 
please collect a form from the ‘paint pack 
corner’ and Pippa and Anita in our local 
team will help you to complete it. We’ll then 
order the paint direct with Crown and they’ll 
contact you to confirm your choices and 
arrange delivery.

You will also be able to register for a paint 
pack after the event up until the 21 July by 
calling 0300 100 0303 and asking to speak 
to Pippa.

You will need to bring proof of address 
with you to pick up your FREE voucher 
for the BBQ and if you want to book the 
handyperson service or pick up your paint 
pack.

Masterplan
The indicative masterplan of the new estate 
will be available for you to look at and leave 
any comments you might have. However 
this event is not a formal consultation on the 
regeneration - it’s for you all to have fun! 
We will be holding more formal consultation 
events in the future as the project moves on 
so you will still have plenty of chances to tell 
us your thoughts.

Steering group corner
Following our advert to join the Residents 
Steering Group we had a great response 
with many of you expressing an interest! A 
big thank you to those who came forward 
and for all of your enthusiasm. We met for 
the first time in early May, and twice since. 
The group is currently defining its roles and 
responsibilities, while getting to know each 
other.

The main purpose of the steering group is to 
work with us to help shape the regeneration 
of the estate, if it goes forward, and to ensure 
that residents have a voice and a direct input 
into the process.

The group is keen to communicate with fellow 
residents, and has already decided to have its 
own section in the newsletters - so watch this 
space for their first article!

 


